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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 25th June 2018!
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Diary Dates-


-WEEK BEGINNING 25TH JUNE- Whole School Enterprise week


-Monday 25th June- Year 4 Rainforest Food Experience Day


-Monday 25th June after school- Drama Group performance of High School Musical


-Wednesday 27th June- Year 1 and 2 Trip to Lytham St Annes


-Thursday 28th June 9am- Reception Class Worship in the hall


-Friday 29th June- Non-Uniform day for donations to the Summer Fayre Tombola


-Friday 29th June- Year 5 to the Big Sing


-Friday 29th June to Sunday 1st July- Year 6 Robinwood Residential


-Tuesday 3rd July- After School- Summer Fayre


-Wednesday 4th July- Nursery and Reception trip to St Anne’s beach


-Wednesday 4th July- Year 2 Seaside Experience Day


-Thursday 5th July 9am- Year 1 Class Worship


-Thursday 5th July- Year 3 Roman Art Experience Day


-Friday 6th July- EYFS Seaside Experience Day


-Thursday 12th July 9am- Year 2 Class Worship


-Thursday 12th July after school- Year 6 Prom


-Friday 13th July 2.30pm- Year 6 Parent/Carer Feedback session with Liz Askew (Vice Chair of Governors)


-Friday 13th July- End of Year reports to Parent/Carers


-Week beginning Monday 16th July- no after school clubs


-Monday 16th July- Sports Morning (Tuesday 17th July am if wet on 16th July)


Thursday 19th July- Year 6 Leavers Service at the Church


-Friday 20th July 3.15pm- End of Term





Behaviour Jumper Winners: Year 1-Germain, Year 3-Maira, Year 4-Jakub, Year 6-Desmond.








World Cup Picnic Lunch-On Thursday, our annual picnic lunch had a world cup theme. Joanne, Shaz and Sam worked hard to prepare the packed lunches and all of the lunchtime staff set up some great activities for the children to do afterwards. Fortunately, the sun also shone so it was nice enough to sit on the astro turf and chill out as we ate.





Year 5 Kip in a Ship residential- Last week, Year 5 went on their residential trip to London to Kip on HMS Belfast. The trip is preparing them for their Year 6 topic about World War 2. A great time was had by all as they went to the Tower of London, enjoyed a boat ride on the Thames, a meal out at Pizza Express and a lesson on the boat. Fortunately, everyone was really tired, so we did have a good Kip on the Ship on Thursday evening! The class were a pleasure to take on the residential and it stood out to me how well they looked out for one another on the tube and walking in London. Thanks to Mrs Stokes, Mrs Campbell, Mr Nield and Miss Naylor for accompanying the children.





Hope Pencil Initiative- To increase our pupils awareness of education across the world, during our Enterprise week next week, Miss Naylor has organised the Hope Pencil Initiative. We want our pupils to realise that not all children are as fortunate as them as they don’t get the chance to go to school and if they do, the conditions are poor and they have little resources. The pencils will be being sold for 50p each and will be available during enterprise week. We hope you can support us with this initiative starting Monday 25th June so we can send the money raised from the sale of the pencils to the Hope Charity.





CLEMS Shop- Our first customers came to the Clems Shop this week- well done to Year 1 who had a lot of  children coming to spend their 5 Clems for reading every day at home in the last week! Also, I was very impressed by the skills of the managers and assistants. We are ready for the shop to be busier next week- so let’s see more reading at home & book reviews from our older children!





New Website- Our new school website is now live!


It has been updated so that it not only looks more attractive and modern, but it can also be accessed from smart phones, tablets etc.


There are some inaccuracies in terms of dates and old events still being advertised, but we will sort these out. Special thanks to Mrs Renshaw for her work in setting up the new website and her ongoing updating of the website. Let me know your views of the website when you see me or via dojo.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.stclementsprimary.co.uk/" �http://www.stclementsprimary.co.uk/�








Reminders





PRIVACY NOTICES- PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU HAVE SIGNED THE PRIVACY NOTICES THAT WE HAVE SENT OUT FOR YOUR CHILD & RETURN IT TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. IT IS AN IMPORTANT DOCUMENT.





In the warm weather, please apply sun cream to your child before they come into school. Please provide them with a sun hat and sensible shoes- no strappy sandals due to the risk of injury, need to be worn.








